
Join our network of 

former students! 

Springwood High School 
and Future First 



When you finish your 

exams this summer, we 

don’t want that to be 

the last time you’re in 

touch with your school.

We are working with 

Future First to help us 

keep in touch with our 

former students, also 

known as ‘alumni’.

Our alumni network



Future First is a charity which helps 

schools like ours to stay in contact 

with their leavers from day one. 

We’ll contact you a few times a year 

with school news and opportunities 

to stay involved.

Plus we want to hear about your 

pathways after leaving school!

What is Future First?



Why keep in touch?

• Stay connected

• Improve your CV by volunteering your time

• Inspire students by sharing advice and 

guidance through your experiences



You could come back and… 

• Talk to year 9s about choosing GCSE 

options

• Talk to year 11s about exams, revision 

and next steps

• Let students know what the first year 

after leaving school is really like

• Help in lessons in your favourite 

subjects

Role models



Some former students already part of your alumni 

community:

• Harry, Managing Director, left 2013

• Lucy, Senior Forensic Psychologist, left 2000

• Ashley, Paralegal, left 2014

Where will you be in 10 years’ time?

Who is signed up?



Check and agree to 

the privacy policy;  

Fill in the paper form
Step 

1

Step 

3

Step 

2

We’ll keep in touch – just 

a few updates and 

invites every now and 

again.

Join your alumni 

community today!



Sign up via Facebook, 

LinkedIn or Google

Go online to 
https://networks.futurefirst.org.

uk/signup/springwood

Step 

1

Step 

3

Step 

2

We’ll keep in touch – just 

a few updates and 

invites every now and 

again.

Join your alumni 

community today!

https://networks.futurefirst.org.uk/signup/springwood


W: www.futurefirst.org.uk

E: info@futurefirst.org.uk

T: 020 7239 8933

Prepared by:

Future First

36 Whitefriars Street

London

EC4Y 8BQ

Best of luck and stay in touch!


